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Annual General Meeting of the Norwegian caving association (NGF) 1994
The annual rapport and statement of accounts were approved. New committee members are Per Westvik and Halvard 
Zahl-Hansen. Harry Bjerkli and Åge Karlsen retire. There was some discussion about establishing a register of caves 
(file/data-base). A working committee was appointed to prepare for the creation of a data-base under the auspices of 
NGF.
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